PLANNNING COMMISSION
APPROVED MINUTES

June 4, 2012 MEETING

Planning Commission Meeting
Called to order at 7:35 PM by
Chairman, Jim Durborow

In attendance: Jim Durborow, Chair; John Schwab, Vice-Chair; Garth Monaghan, member; Vince Lyons,
member; Fran Diagian, member; Joe Perzan, member. Absent: Jim Weeks, member; Chris Amentas, BOS
liaison.

Approval of Minutes: Mr. Perzan moved to approve the April 2, 2012 Planning Commission minutes as
presented, with no corrections. Mr. Schwab seconded. Vote: Unanimous. Mr. Diagian moved to approve
the May 2, 2012 Planning Commission minutes as presented, with no corrections. Mr. Schwab
seconded. Vote: Unanimous. Mr. Schwab motioned to approve the March 5, 2012 Planning Commission
minutes as amended; Mr Weeks was absent. Garth Monaghan seconded the motion. Vote: unanimous.

Discussion: On June 1, 2012, the Township received correspondence from The Chester County Planning
Commission regarding a grant application for the updating of our Comprehensive Plan. Since the
Planning Commission was not provided with budget funding to cover the approximately $ 14,000 costs,
no action can be recommended to the BOS with respect to this matter.

Informal discussions on topics such as Terms of Service, bridge construction in the park, South
Brandywine Middle School replacement issues, and matter of general interest to the members of the
commission present followed..

Adjournment: Mr. Schwab moved to adjourn the meeting. Mr. Lyons seconded. Vote: unanimous. The
meeting adjourned at 8:05 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Garth Monaghan

Planning Commission Member



